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Prof. Bevin Ashenmiller-Economics of climate change 
Starting time is 12 noon 
Patrick Eidman—Nevada County Fairgrounds  
Sierra Commons 

April 12 
 
April 19 
April 26 

April 22  Board of Directors meeting via ZOOM @ 5:15pm 
April 24  Community Kick-Off for Ryan Sykes Homes for our 
  Troops 10:00 am via ZOOM  www.hfotusa/sykes 
April 30-May 8 RALLYE Week  $59 Online 
 (Rotary Awards, Learning, Leadership Yearly Event) 
June 12-16  Virtual Rotary International Convention 
Sept 11, 2021 Gold Country Challenge @ NC Fairgrounds 
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Rotary Club of Grass Valley  P.O. Box 1213 – Grass Valley, CA 95945 Meeting time:  Monday at 12:15 PM  

The Great Gold Country Community Auction was a 

huge success!  Stay tuned for the final committee report 

but it looks like we exceeded our goal of raising $10,000. 

Thanks to all the Sponsors, Donors and Bidders! 

 

Bob Long announced “This year we are planning to add a 

new event to the Gold Country Challenge. We want to, with 

the help of The Union, the GV Chamber, and the Downtown 

Association, resurrect the "Kids Ride" around down-

town.  We begin the planning next week.”  Bob needs a vol-

unteer to Chair this part of our weekend event.  He added, 

“The line will begin in columns of two to the right of my 

office door.  Please, someone consider taking on this job.” 
 

From Pat Ward:  The Audio/Visual committee is looking to 

expand.  Once the club returns to in-person meetings at the 

Wild Eye Pub we will need to broadcast the meeting to the 

members who are still connecting via ZOOM. If you have an 

interest in technology, please consider joining the team.  

 

RALLYE week is fast approaching. This is the culmination of 

the Rotary year 2020-2021 on the District level and the wel-

coming of our very own Anita Daniels as the DG ‘21-’22.  

The cost to attend is $59 and that amount will be credited 

back to you by the club.  You just need to submit the re-

ceipt to Treasurer Bob Long and he will take care of it.  

Hope to see many of you there! 

 

Meeting Notes April 5, 2021 
 

The meeting officially began at 12:15 

p.m. with a pledge led by Larry Faller 

and a Thought for the Day inspired by 

a quote from Thomas Edison.   

 

It’s looking like President Seth’s Bell 

took to the bunny trail and had a hoppy good time relaxing 

in the garden.  Who knows if Bell will make it back to Seth’s 

desk in time for demotion! 

 

In addition to the annual Rotary at Work Day, there may 

also be a Rotary Day of Service that could include a number 

of local Service Clubs.  It would be a major project and a 

great way to pull together an amazing group of community 

volunteers.  Stay tuned for more details. 
 

Speaker:  Beth of the Wild Eye Pub 

As if opening and running a restaurant isn’t challenging 

enough, throw in a pandemic and you have a whole new 

set of parameters  to contend with.  Beth and David of the 

Wild Eye Pub took stock of their skills and assets and are 

excited about the direction the restaurant is going.   

 The property has 38 parking spaces 

 It’s situated along a beautiful stretch of Wolf Creek.  

 They have ample space for signage along Mill Street.  

 The kitchen and dining room are large.   

 The kitchen is classified as a commissary kitchen which 

means they can rent it to others to prepare food for sale 

 Serving Take-Out only has given them time to improve 

some of the interior space.  The dining room floor has 

been re-surfaced with a paper bag technique that is du-

rable and beautiful. 

 The hallway has been decorated with vintage sheet music 

given to them by the Luckenbill family. Chandeliers have 

also been added to make an attractive space for display-

ing posters. 

 The restaurant is changing days of operation to Thursday 

–Monday.  They have had tremendous support from the 

community. 

 New seating has been introduced in the dining room 

 They have boosted the internet signal at the pub 

 They have Live Stream capability 

 There is a monthly market in the parking lot that is quite 

popular 

 They are upholding all health and safety protocols 

 She lives on hope like air! 

Birthdays 

Connie Stone  April 9 

Christian Eggleton April 17 

Bob Lenhard  April 19 

Anniversaries 

Tim & Chris McCall 50 years 

Ron & Kathy Egenes 43 years 

Fred & Ellie Claessens 19 years 

Rotary Anniversaries 

David Peeler  12 years 

Scott Spencer  16 years 

Kris Stepanian  21 years 

Patti Ingram-Spencer 25 years 
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